
April 18, 2022 

The self-scheduling for Race Duty ends in about a week, on Sunday April 24th.   

After that, we will begin assigning the empty spots to get Race Committees all 
filled before racing starts on May 8th.   

So, choose two Race Duty days that work best for you soon. 

You can go to the sign-up sheet at:  

https://sailsaratoga.org/race-duty-sign-up-sheet  

Or,  

email me at race@sailsaratoga.org with you two choices and I can make the entry 
for you. 

 

May 1st at 4PM, we are hosting two training classes at the same time at the 
clubhouse. 

Allan and Barbara Miller will be teaching the “Committee Boat/Race Captain” 
class. 

I will be teaching “Introduction to Sailboat Racing 101.” 

Free pizza, salad, beer/pop/water will be provided. 

Go to the website under the “News and Events” tab.  Click on the Calendar for 
May 1st.  Then register and “buy” a free ticket.  Buy two if there are two of you.  
We need a count, so we provide enough pizza.  

https://sailsaratoga.org/event/BDbjhg1tOu  

(You can choose which of the two classes you want to attend when you get to the 
party.) 

 

Terry Fraser, Flag Lt Race 


